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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

 
No 24/21 

 
RIVER CLYDE – REPORT OF OIL DRUMS IN RIVER 

 
 
Reports have been received that 2no large oil drums have been sighted in the River Clyde, in the vicinity 
of the Erskine Bridge. 
 
Positive sightings of the oil drums should be reported to the Coastguard Ops Room on 02891-463933 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with particular caution in this area.   
 
Estuary Radio may be contacted on VHF 12 or on  0151 949 6651. 
 


